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All the Shining Young Men Gilbert Morris 1993 Drafted,
Chance Rinehart, a professional tennis player, and Jesse
Boone, a young minister, have their story told by Maria
Vitrano, a newspaper reporter sent to follow actual
small town men off to war
Riches Untold Gilbert Morris 1998 In this title in The
Chronicles of the Golden Frontier, young Jennifer
DeSpain dreams of a better life in Nevada. Running a
newspaper, she uncovers the dark side of the mining
business and sets out on the dangerous road of making a
difference.
Streets with a Story Eric A. Willats 1987
A Man for Temperance Gilbert Morris 2010-10-01 In 1850,
Temperance Peabody, age 32, is a plain yet beautiful
woman who has yet to know the thrill of romantic love.
Raised in the Oregon territory where her parents
established a strict religious colony, she was never
allowed to have a suitor but now longs to have a family
of her own. After her parents die and a cholera epidemic
wracks the colony, Temperance feels called by God to
take the surviving orphaned children back East to their
extended families. But the only man available to
accompany her on the dangerous journey is Thaddeus
Brennan, a hard-edged drifter with good reasons of his
own to get out of town. Despite the mismatch of
Temperance’s purity with Thad’s hot temper, heavy
drinking, and distaste for kids, the intensities of
their trek help the two find common ground, perhaps
enough on which to build a lasting relationship. But
life and love are unpredictable. And when another man
and woman join the journey, and a shock awaits two of
the orphans, this hearty story of faith and new desires
duly follows.
The Diary of Abraham De la Pryme, the Yorkshire
Antiquary Abraham DE LA PRYME 1870
The Honorable Imposter (House of Winslow Book #1)
Gilbert Morris 2004-06-01 The volume that launched the
blockbuster House of Winslow series. Gilbert Winslow,
forced by his family into the pulpit of the Church of
England, becomes a spy among religious separatists. Who
will he turn to when the forces of good and evil
threaten to pull him apart?
Witness in Heaven Gilbert Morris 1998 The tenth book in
Gilbert Morris's sweeping and personal history of the
Civil War, "A Witness in Heaven" retells the classic
Pygmalion tale--set against the gold fields in Colorado
and the war-ravaged landscape around Richmond.
Till Shiloh Comes (Lions of Judah Book #4) Gilbert
Morris 2005-02-01 The familiar story of patriarch Jacob
and his twelve sons comes to new life and power in this
masterful retelling by Gilbert Morris. Joseph seems to
be the one who will be chosen to carry on the family
name and birthright, but Jacob makes a startling
announcement: "The scepter will not depart from Judah
until Shiloh comes..."
Fallen Stars, Bitter Waters Gilbert Morris 2000-06-02 In
The Beginning of Sorrows we saw the events leading up to
the destruction of America. Now in the aftermath, the
epic end-times struggle between good and evil continues.
Widespread anarchy and chaos threaten Christians as they
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seek a hiding place for the resistance. The power of
prayer is an invisible resistance to Count Tor
vonEisenhalt's evil, so now he is more determined than
ever to root out and annihilate every Christian on the
planet. Fallen Stars, Bitter Waters is a rousing novel
that will open new ways of thinking abut what the endtimes will be like and what they will mean to believers.
Note from Publisher: Due to the overall sales of the
first two books in the Omega Trilogy, we regret to
report that the third book, Seven Golden Vials, will not
be releasing. However, we are happy to announce a new
series from Gilbert Morris, debuting in the spring of
2003, tentatively titled "The Creoles." Look for the
first book to hit bookshelves early next year.
An Echo in the Darkness Francine Rivers 2002 This
classic series has inspired nearly 2 million readers.
Both loyal fans and new readers will want the latest
edition of this beloved series. This edition includes a
foreword from the publisher, a preface from Francine
Rivers and discussion questions suitable for personal
and group use. #2 An Echo in the Darkness: Turning away
from the opulence of Rome, Marcus is led by a whispering
voice from the past into a journey that could set him
free from the darkness of his soul.
The Last Confederate (House of Winslow Book #8) Gilbert
Morris 2005-03-01 At the conclusion of The Reluctant
Bridegroom, the marriage of Sky and Rebekah Winslow
prefaces a new chapter for another generation. What had
seemed an impossibility is now coming to pass: God's
transformation of the Winslows into a warm and loving
family. Making their way back from Oregon City, they now
settle and prosper on a plantation in Virginia. Several
years after their return from the West, a young
Northerner named Thad Novak makes his way to the Winslow
plantation and is taken on as a hired hand. What caused
him to specifically seek out the Winslows? Should this
Northerner be trusted? And with young ladies in the
home, what are his motives? While the nation totters on
the brink of war, both Thad Novak and the Winslows face
conscription into fighting for a cause they do not
support, and directly against Winslow relatives from the
North! Book 8 in the House of Winslow.
As Sure as the Dawn Francine Rivers 1995 When gladiator
Atretes locates his missing son, his plans to return to
Germania are upset by Rizpah, the young widow who
adopted his abandoned baby and who will fight to keep
the child she loves.
Winthrop's Journal, "History of New England," 1630-1649
John Winthrop 1908
Eighteenth-Century Criminal Transportation G. Morgan
2003-12-18 This is the first major study of the convict
in the Atlantic world of the eighteenth century. It
concentrates on the diverse characters of the
transported men, women and children, and their fate in
the colonies, exploring at the local level the contrasts
in sentencing, shipping and settlement of convicts in
America. The central myths about transportation
prevalent in the eighteenth century, particularly that
most felons returned, are examined in the context of the
burgeoning print culture of criminal biographies and
newspaper stories. In addition, the exchange of
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representations between the two sides of the Atlantic,
and the changing American reaction to convicts, are
placed within the growing transatlantic debate on
transportation before the American Revolution. Above
all, the realities of escape, of convicts running away
and returning to England, are subject to systematic
investigation for the first time.
Character Sketches of Romance, Fiction and the Drama
Ebenezer Cobham Brewer 1892
Landmarks of Orleans County, New York Isaac S Signor
2019-09-28 This book has been considered by academicians
and scholars of great significance and value to
literature. This forms a part of the knowledge base for
future generations. So that the book is never forgotten
we have represented this book in a print format as the
same form as it was originally first published. Hence
any marks or annotations seen are left intentionally to
preserve its true nature.
The Victoria History of Hampshire John Hare 2012
'Mapledurwell' is the first parish history to be
published by the New Victoria History of Hampshire
group. Since publication of the first VCH account of the
parish in 1911, ideas about what constitutes a good
parish history have been transformed. Our new history
includes much more about the village itself and about
its economy and society, highlighting the lives of
ordinary people as well as tracing those who owned the
parish's land and property. It discusses Quakers and
Congregationalists as well as the congregation of the
established church, and looks minutely at the history of
elementary education, revealing the appalling sanitary
conditions suffered by pupils at the local school.
Despite its proximity to the urban centre of
Basingstoke, Mapledurwell is typical of many Hampshire
downland parishes in which the present-day landscape
reflects an earlier open-field system. Its village,
recorded in Domesday Book, is rural and picturesque with
many attractive timber-framed cottages, the oldest of
which is 15th century. Much of it was owned for a long
period by Corpus Christi College, Oxford, and Winchester
College also had properties in the parish. This book
explores, through a close reading of the archival
records, how Mapledurwell developed from an agricultural
community, which also produced textiles and later malt,
into a modern commuter village with only one working
farm, and establishes a model for the histories of other
rural parishes in Hampshire. The Victoria County History
series of paperback parish and urban histories aims to
bring local research to publication as swiftly as
possible, and to inspire readers to get involved with
VCH ventures in their own localities. Each history makes
a new contribution to the Victoria County History, which
was founded in 1899 and is recognised as the greatest
publishing project in local history.
www.victoriacountyhistory.ac.uk
The River Palace Gilbert Morris 2013 Dennis Wainwright
and Gage Kennon rescue a gypsy woman and travel the
Mississippi on a showboat.
In the Shadow of Jezebel (Treasures of His Love Book #4)
Mesu Andrews 2014-03-04 Princess Jehosheba wants nothing
more than to please the harsh and demanding Queen
Athaliah, daughter of the notorious Queen Jezebel. Her
work as a priestess in the temple of Baal seems to do
the trick. But when a mysterious letter from the dead
prophet Elijah predicts doom for the royal household,
Jehosheba realizes that the dark arts she practices
reach beyond the realm of earthly governments. To
further Athaliah and Jezebel's strategies, she is forced
to marry Yahweh's high priest and enters the unfamiliar
world of Yahweh's temple. Can her new husband show her
the truth and love she craves? And can Jehosheba
overcome her fear and save the family--and the nation-she loves? With deft skill, Mesu Andrews brings Old
Testament passages to life, revealing a fascinating
story of the power of unconditional love.
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The Bucks of Goober Holler Gilbert Morris 1994 Three
brothers, due to be split up by the courts after the
death of their parents, run off to the Ozarks to begin a
new life together in an abandoned farmhouse.
Sound the Trumpet Gilbert Morris 1995 While General
Washington prepares to cross the Delaware, Continental
Army dispatcher Micah Bradford is torn between two young
women and God's call on his life.
The Alchemy Gilbert Morris 2007 CBA Bestselling Authors.
Simone d'Or, a golden-haired beauty with a prideful mind
and fiery temper, attracts only trouble in nineteenthcentury New Orleans. Men are willing to duel to the
death for the privilege of marrying her. Her drunken
brother's moral meandering requires her interference.
And her own arrogance blinds her to a dear friend's most
compelling need. In this riveting story of vengeance and
vanity, Simone must soon face the pain caused by her
haughty spirit.
History of the Trans-Mississippi and International
Exposition of 1898 James B. Haynes 1910
A History of the Parishes of St. Ives, Lelant, Towednack
and Zennor John Hobson Matthews 1892
The Beloved Land (Song of Acadia Book #5) Janette Oke
2002-10-01 She Yearned to Find a Home for Her Heart The
tragic Acadian saga recounted in The Meeting Place, when
the British drove the French from Nova Scotia, has
followed two families over a score of years to the birth
pangs of a new nation. The Song of Acadia has been one
full of pathos but also of hope. Faith in God and family
eventually have brought the Henri Robichauds to
Louisiana, and finally, to a life of tranquility among
the bayous. Back in Nova Scotia, the Andrew Harrows have
been beacons of light among the British and the French
communities. But the American Revolution has created
turmoil on two continents, dividing nations, people,
and, sometimes, even families. Anne in England and
Nicole in the New World have little hope of seeing one
another again in the foreseeable future. Then a letter
finds its way to both sisters with news that send them
on a frantic and harrowing journey to...The Beloved
Land.
Romance Fiction Kristin Ramsdell 2012 Presents a
comprehensive guide for librarians and readers'
advisors, provides a brief history of the romance novel,
and offers reading lists and subgenre definitions.
The Captive Bride (House of Winslow Book #2) Gilbert
Morris 2004-06-01 The Captive Bride follows the Winslow
family as they assist in the building of a great nation.
With courage and spirit, Rachel Winslow stands up to the
enemies of freedom. Can she face unjust imprisonment-even death--without retreat? Book 2 from the bestselling
House of Winslow series.
The Sacred Shore Janette Oke 2000-02-01 The shoreline of
America means hope for some and tragedy for others. Song
of Acadia book 2.
History of the Town of Bernardston, Franklin County,
Massachusetts Lucy Cutler Kellogg 1902 Vol. 2 published
in observance of the 200th anniversary of the
incorporation of the town, August, 1962.
Religion and Governance in England’s Emerging Colonial
Empire, 1601–1698 Haig Z. Smith 2022-01-07 This open
access book explores the role of religion in England's
overseas companies and the formation of English
governmental identity abroad in the seventeenth century.
Drawing on research into the Virginia, East India,
Massachusetts Bay, Plymouth, New England and Levant
Companies, it offers a comparative global assessment of
the inextricable links between the formation of English
overseas government and various models of religious
governance across England's emerging colonial empire.
While these approaches to governance varied from company
to company, each sought to regulate the behaviour of
their personnel, as well as the numerous communities and
faiths which fell within their jurisdiction. This book
provides a crucial reassessment of the seventeenth2/3
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century foundations of British imperial governance.
A Time to Die Gilbert Morris 1994 Lylah Stuart's younger
brother joins the Lafayette Escadrilles, determined to
wage a vendetta against Baron von Richthofen
Islam Translated Ronit Ricci 2011-05-01 The spread of
Islam eastward into South and Southeast Asia was one of
the most significant cultural shifts in world history.
As it expanded into these regions, Islam was received by
cultures vastly different from those in the Middle East,
incorporating them into a diverse global community that
stretched from India to the Philippines. In Islam
Translated, Ronit Ricci uses the Book of One Thousand
Questions—from its Arabic original to its adaptations
into the Javanese, Malay, and Tamil languages between
the sixteenth and twentieth centuries—as a means to
consider connections that linked Muslims across divides
of distance and culture. Examining the circulation of
this Islamic text and its varied literary forms, Ricci
explores how processes of literary translation and
religious conversion were historically interconnected
forms of globalization, mutually dependent, and
creatively reformulated within societies making the
transition to Islam.
Invisible Stars Donna Halper 2015-02-11 Invisible Stars
was the first book to recognize that women have always
played an important part in American electronic media.
The emphasis is on social history, as the author
skillfully explains how the changing role of women in
different eras influenced their participation in
broadcasting. This is not just the story of radio stars
or broadcast journalists, but a social history of women
both on and off the air. Beginning in the early 1920s
with the emergence of radio, the book chronicles the
ambivalence toward women in broadcasting during the
1930s and 1940s, the gradual change in status of women
in the 1950s and 1960s, the increased presence of women
in broadcasting in the 1970s, and the successes of women
in broadcasting in the 1980s and 1990s. The second
edition is expanded to include the social and political
changes that occurred in the 2000s, such as the growing
number of women talk show hosts; changing attitudes
about women in leadership roles in business; more about
minority women in media; and women in sports and women
sports announcers. The author addresses the question of
whether women are in fact no longer invisible in
electronic media. She provides an assessment of where
progress for women (in society as well as broadcasting)
can be seen, and where progress appears totally stalled.
The Reluctant Bridegroom (House of Winslow Book #7)
Gilbert Morris 2005-03-01 The Reluctant Bridegroom
begins with Sky Winslow, the son of Chris and Dove
Winslow, agreeing to return East and bring a wagon train
of brides to the men of Oregon City. As experienced as
he is on the trail, the past hurts of an unfaithful wife
and the care for a twelve-year-old son who truly needs a
mother's love make Sky an unlikely candidate for such an
assignment. On the long trip from New York to Oregon,
two of the women who join the wagon train will make
their impact on Sky Winslow. Rebekah Jackson, in hope of
finding a new start, is leaving a broken past. Rita
Duvall is a dance hall girl who knows the way to break
down a man's defenses. Book 7 in the House of Winslow.
The Wounded Yankee (House of Winslow Book #10) Gilbert
Morris 2005-04-01 Zack Winslow, The Wounded Yankee, had
served the Union Army for exactly one year and been
wounded twice, surviving the battles of Bull Run and
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Shiloh. But when he is sent home, Zack discovers some
devastating news about his fiancée and his livelihood.
Having seen the worst of war and tasted the
disappointments of love and friendship gone sour, Zack
decides he must get away from it all. Striking out for
the wilds of Montana, Zack resolves to live as a hermit
in Alder Gulch. On one hundred acres in the shadows of
the Rockies, he can build a cabin and raise sheep the
promise of a better life, free from the entanglements of
other people. But Zack can't seem to keep them away from
his door. Yet how can he take on these unwelcome people?
But if he doesn't provide for them, who will? Book 10 in
The House of Winslow.
Lone Wolf Gilbert Morris 1995 A young man raised by the
Sioux nation struggles to find his place with his
natural family. He must fight prejudice and his own
aversion for the difference in lifestyle. Book 6 in the
Reno Western Saga.
The Eyes of Texas Gilbert Morris 2005 "Third book in the
Lone Star Legacy series. Chronicles Texas becoming part
of the United States"--Provided by publisher.
The Yukon Queen (House of Winslow Book #17) Gilbert
Morris 2005-11-01 His Was a Blinding Ambition for
Riches, and He Was Serena's Only Hope of Escape.Late in
1896, Cassidy Winslow leaves his family's ranch in
Wyoming to pursue his own fortunes but is hardly
prepared for life in New York. He hates his job and
tires of city life, but falls in love with a rich young
woman who treats him like an interesting toy. She
finally breaks his heart, and Cass heads for the West
Coast with the determination that he'll do anything to
get rich.When news comes to Seattle of the gold strike
in the Klondike, all that holds Cass back is his debt of
care to a man named Fletcher Stevens. The dying man's
offer of money to fund Cassidy's trip to the gold fields
of the Yukon is conditioned by a promise that Cass will
take the man's daughter with him to share what gold they
can find. Cass agrees, and when Stevens dies, he goes to
tell the daughter the news.Serena Stevens had been
placed in a convent by her father after her mother's
death, and though she hates it there, she has little
choice. When Cass comes and tells her of her father's
offer, she can't be talked out of going, and so the
adventure begins.But the Klondike Is a Cold, hard World
Where Death Is Only a Bullet Away!
The Golden Angel (House of Winslow Book #26) Gilbert
Morris 2006-08-01 Living in Africa is an adventure for
Erin Winslow, yet she longs for even more excitement.
She meets a pilot and persuades him to teach her to fly.
Before she realizes it, she has fallen in love with him.
But a devastating discovery leaves Erin deeply hurt, and
she flees home to America. Erin hopes to find a job as a
pilot and nurse her wounded heart. When no one will hire
a woman, she finds work in a café. That's where Quaid
Merritt, stunt flyer, steals into her life, reigniting
her dreams about flying. She and Quaid travel across
America, thrilling crowds with daring aerial acrobatics.
When Hollywood producers come calling, Erin has some
important decisions to make--about Quaid, and about her
future. (House of Winslow Book 26)
Through a Glass Darkly Gilbert Morris 2000 Recovering
from amnesia caused by severe trauma, a man searches for
his identity by connecting with the mysterious people
who surround him including a woman who triggers in him
intense feelings of electricity.
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